
 

PTO 
Our mission: To provide teachers and students with volunteer support. As well as enhancing 

the Ocean breeze campus environment. 

 

At our recent PTO meeting, we discussed internet safety for children.  The links provided include 
an article about the topic as well as a site operated by a police officer dedicated to cyber 

safety.  The Resources tab include a checklist for parents (Parenting in a Digital World) and a 
contract for use with children (Internet & Mobile Device Usage Contract), that parents may find 
useful and helpful.  

https://www.moneysavingpro.com/internet-providers/internet-safety-for-kids/  

http://www.cybersafetycop.com/ 
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